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Welcome back to Pre-school.
We are now half way through the school year, now that has gone by very quickly.
Hopefully the weather will improve and the sun will make an appearance and we can say goodbye to the nasty coughs and colds that have been hanging about.
We would like to welcome Chester into Pre-school this term. He will be joining us on a Monday, Wednesday and Friday.
Please could you make sure that all of your child’s Pre-school items are clearly labelled this includes drink bottles and lunch boxes.
For those of you that are not aware we are now a nut free setting so please bare this in mind when preparing your child’s lunch box.
Just to let you know that we used to open up on a Wednesday just for the older children that will be attending school in the following September.
Please do not worry if your child does not attend on a Wednesday as we are doing letter recognition most sessions through sound box activities and when school visits have been finalised I will let you know so that you can bring in your child just for the school visit then pick them up afterwards.
We have lots of things going on this term that will keep the children busy. We will be celebrating world book day on Tuesday 4th March so please bring the children in dressed up as their favourite book character. [image: A shelf full of books

AI-generated content may be incorrect.] 
Thursday 6th March we will be visiting the Day centre at 1.45.The children really enjoy entertaining the elderly and they are always pleased to see the children.

Dates for the diary
Tuesday 4th March – world book day
Thursday 6th March – visit to the day centre
Thursday 3rd April – last day of term
Friday 4th April-TD Day
Tuesday 22nd April – Return from Easter holidays
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